

October 19, 2020

Oaklandon Unitarian Universalist Church Mr. Thomas W. Osgood 6450 Oaklandon Rd PO Box 36095 Indianapolis, IN 46236-2988

Dear Thomas,

Thank you for Oaklandon Unitarian Universalist Church's gift of \$5.00 which we received on October 15, 2020.

Your support of our mission has quite literally put food on the table of thousands of Hoosier children and families who may otherwise have gone hungry.

Food insecurity remains quite high. For a short while, the number of families served each week was declining. Unfortunately, in the last three weeks we have seen the number slowly rising. At our onsite Community Cupboard, we just completed the busiest week since May 14, serving 4,444 households.

We remain grateful for the steadfast support of so many. Recently, a woman in line, handed a note to the National Guardsmen directing traffic at our warehouse. It included seven \$1 bills with a note of gratitude and a desire to do what she could to pay it forward.

Again, thank you for your gift and your support during these critical times. We remain #InThisTogether.

Sincerely,

John Evrott

President and CEO

Please retain this letter as your official receipt for tax purposes.

Gleaners Food Bank of Indiana is a 501(c)(3).

No goods or services were exchanged for this contribution.

